LASP CONTACT
INFORMATION

(559)351-7010
LASP Home Room: MPR Office
Site Lead: Charity Arredondo
Site Lead: Jacob Beltran

Our Mission is to empower and
strengthen youth in our
community, by creating a safe
and supportive environment with
engaging, educational vocation.

ENROLL NOW

STUDENT SERVICES

We serve K-5th grade students. LASP
operates Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, and
Friday from 3:00-6:00. Wednesday we
have program from 1:30-6:00.

A free daily snack is provided to all
students.

Our program provides assistance in
homework, as well as enrichment's geared
toward science, technology, engineering,
art and mathematics. We also like to
incorporate recreational activity and kids
choice activities.

PARENT SERVICES

Free parent workshops are hosted by the
school. School site council meetings are
held by the learning director and principal
of the school feel free to contact the
school with any questions to those dates.
559-305-7240

VISITOR PROTOCOL

All visitors must check in at the Lincoln
administration office. Please do not go
directly to a classroom.

LINCOLN
AFTER
SCHOOL
PROGRAM

PARENT HANDBOOK




CODE OF CONDUCT

LASP provides a disciplined, stimulating
learning climate. Consistent with the
instructional day, We use Positive
Behavioral and Intervention Supports (PBIS)
and promotes Lincoln's four expectations
(kind, responsible, respectful, and safe) for
positive school-wide behavior.

SAFETY

LASP staff are easily identifiable by their
program ID badges.

Formal/informal safety drills are conducted
in coordination with the instructional day.
Bullying incidents and school safety threats
can be reported to program Coordinators
via phone at (559)351-7010, through e-mail
at Lincoln@cym.us, or in person in room 1.
We are here to-answer any questions or
concerns . Office hours are from 12:15-
6:00pm.

PROGRAM ACCESS

LASP operates at Lincoln School
immediately following each instructional
day.

LASP students report to their ASP teacher
immediately following the instructional day.
All students need to be signed out by a
parent or an ASP teacher.

Occasional field trips and community
service activities take place off-site. For
occasions such as these, roundtrip
transportation for field trips is provided.
Students are escorted by LASP staff or
school buses are utilized for community
service and mentoring activities during
program hours. Parent permission is
required for all off-site activities.

PROGRAM EVALUATION

Throughout the year surveys are sent home.
These surveys help us improve our program.
Your participation is greatly appreciated and
it will help us improve our program. You may
also visit our webpage at
www.lincoln.kcusd.com for more
information.

ENROLL NOW!

STUDENT APPLICATIONS

Applications are available for all Lincoln
students. Priority enrollment is given to
students identified as homeless or foster
youth.

If you would like your child(ren) to be a
participant in the Lincoln After School
Program applications are only available in
our ASP Office as well as in the school
administration office.

*|f our program is full at the time you turn
in your application, your child will be
placed on a waiting list.

LET US KNOW

We embrace a cycle of continuous
improvement and seek feedback and
guidance from the community. Parents,
students, community organizations, and
local law enforcement agencies are
encouraged to actively participate in
ongoing program development.



